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State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Jim Doyle, Governor 
Scott Hassett, Secretary 
John Gozdzialski, Regional Director 

Park Falls Service Center 
875 South 41

h Avenue 
Park Falls, Wisconsin 54552 

Telephone 715-762-3204 
FAX 715-762-4348 

July 14, 2005 

Rick Scoglio 
Pap's General Store 
1637 80th Street 
Balsam Lake, WI 54810 

Dear Mr. Scoglio: 

Subject: Project Status Update Request for 
Pap 's General Store, 1637 80th Street, Balsam Lake, WI 
BRRTS Case# 03-49-223213 

On July 12, 1999, you were notified by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) of your 
responsibility to investigate and, as needed, clean up contamination located at the above-referenced property. As 
owner of this property you have certain legal responsibilities, as outlined in Section 292.11 (3) , Wisconsin Stats., 
also known as the hazardous substances spills law. Section 292.11(3) states: 

• RESPONSIBILITY. A person who possesses or controls a hazardous substance which is discharged or who 
causes the discharge of a hazardous substance shall take the actions necessary to restore the environment to 
the extent practicable and minimize the harmful effects from the discharge to the air, lands or waters of the 
State. 

Our files indicate that we have not received any written correspondence since a work plan received September 25, 
2000. In order to get this case back on track toward remediation of the existing contamination and ultimately, DNR 
case closure, please have your consultant prepare and submit documentation on the status of this case. If you do not 
have a consultant, please notify the department in writing within the next thirty days as to your intentions to submit 
the requested documentation. A lack of response to this letter may result in the initiation of formal enforcement 
actions. 

Forward the requested updates, detailing the current status of the case, to the attention of: 

WI Dept of Natural Resources 
Philip Richard 

875 South 4th Avenue 
Park Fails, WI 54552 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at 715-762-1352. 

Sincerely, . vf'/) ;J 
eJ~f~!ik{ 

Philip7~ichard 
Hydrogeologist 

cc: file 
Matt Taylor, Cedar Corporation, 604 Wilson Ave, Menomonie, WI 54751 
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